HB 2406--Brief

HB 2406 amends the Personal and Family Protection Act to provide that
no person of authority for the building shall require, request or record
personal information of the off-duty officer including, but not limited to,
the officer's email address, home phone number or home address, nor
shall the off-duty officer be required to wear anything identifying the
officer as a law enforcement officer or as being armed.
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